M E M O R A N D U M
TO:

Randy Poe, Superintendent



Matt McIntire, Chairperson



Board Members

FROM:
Mike Poiry, Assistant Superintendent

DATE:
March 12, 2020
RE:
Recommend Rebid for Central Office Fiber Relocation, BG #20-118
The bid opening for Central Office Fiber Relocation, BG #20-118 was held on March 4, 2020.   Three bidders reviewed the bidding documents but no bids were received.  I recommend rebidding this project.
The letter recommending rebidding for award at next month’s 
meeting is attached.
I recommend the board approve the rebid for the above project.
